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December Statistics 
 

 December 2023 November 2022  

Circulation 3,915 3,945 -1% 

Electronic 

Materials 

940 581 62% 

New Patrons 42 32      31% 

Computer Users 130 60 117% 

ILL (Interlibrary 

Loan) 

8 received, 6 

shipped 

4 received, 5 

shipped 

 

  
New Materials 

 

Adult Books 81 

Magazines 4 

DVD 4 

Children’s Books 147 

Children/Youth DVD 1 

YA Books 75 

 
 
November Activities: 664 people participated in our active and passive 

programs in November.  
 

Upcoming Events: Please look at our January brochure or on Facebook for 
all our upcoming events. Julie has planned some new events for our adult 
patrons. 

• Lunch & Learn, Wednesday, January 10, 11 am. Adults are invited to 

bring their lunch and learn about various subjects. Lunch & Learn will 

take place the second Wednesday of every month. January’s topic: Do 

I want to make more resolutions? No registration required. 

• Book Swap Party, Wednesday, January 17, 1 pm. Participants will 

bring a favorite book (new or used). They will wrap the book and write 

a note telling what they loved about the book, without telling what the 

book is. Registration required. 

• DIY Self Care, Monday, January 22, 2 pm, and Wednesday, January 

24, 6pm. Registration required. 

Christmas Parade:  The Christmas Parade was so much fun! Thank you 
Susan Starnes and the Friends of the Library for all of your hard work. It was 
nice not to have to walk this year. 

 
Holiday Hours: The library is closed Monday, December 25, and Tuesday, 

December 26, for the Christmas holiday. We will reopen Wednesday, 
December 27. We will close early on Thursday, December 28, for the Family 



Nerf War. The library will also be closed Monday, January 1, for New Years 
Day.  


